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  Our school value this half term is: “Forgiveness” 

“Just as the Lord has forgiven you, so you must also forgive others” 

Colossians 3.13 

 

Book Fair  

Thank you to everyone who attended 

our book fair and helped us promote 

reading for enjoyment. With every book 

bought at the fair, school has received 

rewards to buy books for our new library which totals £951.72. 

Again a huge thank you to everyone who supported this event!  

 

Comic Relief—Friday 21st March  

Next Friday will be a non-uniform day in school 

in return for a cash donation to the charity 

‘Comic Relief’. If you would prefer to make a 

donation online, please click on the logo to be 

taken to the website.  

 

 

Year 5 Crosby Marina Residential  

A meeting to discuss the residential 

with Y5 parents has been organised for   

Monday 31st March at 3:30pm.  

If you have not already done so, please 

provide consent and payment via your child’s scopay account. 

If you would like to pay in instalments, please click ‘custom 

amount’ on the app when prompted.  

 

 

 

 

 

Foodbank Fridays 

Donations can be brought in 

on any day and church will 

collect them on a Friday. 

Thank you for all the items 

received so far.  

 

 

 

 

 

 Dates for you diary 

Monday 17th March—Reception Vision Screening 

Thursday 20th March—Y2 to Knowsley Safari Park 

Friday 21st March—Comic Relief  

Monday 24th March—Y2 Adventure Day  

Thursday 27th March—PHA Easter Bingo 

Friday 28th March—STEM Careers Fair (pm) 

Monday 31st March—Y5 residential meeting 

Monday 31st March to Wednesday 2nd April—Y5 Bikeability 

Friday 4th April—School finishes at 2pm 

 

 

PHA Easter ‘Bonkers’ Bingo 

Last year’s event was another roaring 

success and we are happy to an-

nounce our PHA Easter 'Bonkers'   

Bingo with DJ Danny is back this year. 

It is a fantastic family event with lots of 

fun, games and dancing! 

The event will take place on Thursday 27th March, doors opening at 

5.30pm and eyes down at 6.00pm. Tickets are £5 per person (same 

price for adults and children) and include the cost of entrance, a  

bingo book and a bingo dabber. Tickets must be bought in advance 

and will be limited due to space in the hall.  

On sale on the night will be a tuck shop items, Irish Lottery tickets 

and raffle tickets to win an Easter hamper. We would really         

appreciate donations of Easter eggs to be used as prizes in the 

evening, to be donated to school from now on. We would welcome 

any donations of cakes on the day of the event.  

 
 

Tesco Stronger Starts Fundraising 

You are now able to vote for our school in 

Burscough’s Tesco store. Any votes would 

be greatly appreciated. All you need to do is 

post a blue voting token in our box when in the store. The voting 

process will end in March and we will then find out our funding 

amount from Tesco. The fundraiser is for new iPads to support 

learning across school.  

 

Easter Holidays 

Please note that school will close for the Easter Holidays on Friday 

4th April at the earlier time of 2pm. School will re-open on Tuesday 

22nd April at the usual time of 8:45am.  

https://donation.comicrelief.com/?cartId=rnd25&_gl=1*9i3joe*_gcl_au*MTEwNzA3NjM4MC4xNzQxNzkxMTM2

